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Salina Arts & Humanities Offices Closed on 

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 
 
 

Salina Arts & Humanities offices will be closed to the public 
Wednesday, June 12, 2024, to prepare for the Smoky Hill River 
Festival.  
 
The offices will re-open in the Headquarters trailer at the Festival 
in Oakdale Park on Thursday, June 13, 2024, on the following 
schedule: 
 

Thursday, June 13, 4 pm – 10 pm 
Friday, June 14, 10 am – 10 pm 
Saturday, June 15, 10 am – 10 pm 
Sunday, June 16, 10 am – 5 pm 
 
The office will return to the regular schedule Tuesday, June 18, 
2024.   

 
For needed accommodations, please call Amanda Morris at 
Salina Arts & Humanities at 785-309-5770. Every effort will be 
made to accommodate known disabilities. For material or speech 
access, please call at least five working days before the event. 

 
 


